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Arab Church of Christ          
1005 N. Main Street       

Arab, AL 35016 
P.O. BOX 376           

 

Email Address     
office@arabcofc.org 

August 10, 2025 

Thought for Today - With pride, there are many 
curses. With humility, there come many blessings. 
 
Memory Verse For The Week – “By humility and 
the fear of the Lord are riches, and honour, and 

life” (Proverbs 22:4). 

Those to Serve 

Welcome …………………..Tom Self 

Opening Prayer ………...Chad Robertson 

Song Leader ………………Ken Williams  

Sermon………………………Ken Tyler 

Closing Prayer …………..Jonah Dawes   

Evening Worship 

Announcements…………Tom Self 

Opening Prayer………….Jimmie Tyler  

Song Leader……………….Wesley Sanders       

Sermon……………………….Ken Tyler         

Closing Prayer…………….Donald Howard 

To Our Guests 

Welcome! We are glad you are here. 

We are pleased and honored you have chosen to visit with us today. The Arab Church 

of Christ is a church family devoted to serving God through our lives and work. We fol-

low no creed or manmade doctrine. Our only authoritative guide is the Bible. As we 

worship together today, our desire is to worship God according to the New Testament 

pattern in a way which is pleasing and acceptable to Him. 

Should you have any questions, comments, prayer requests or need assistance in any-

way, we are here to help. Please fill out a visitor’s card and place it in the contribution 

tray at the appropriate time. 

Lead at the Lord’s Table: Jeff Cavender, Tyler 
Hughes 

Servers: Kyle Cavender, Bradley Randall, Zack 
Glines, Trey Hughes, Joseph Norris, Bart Holmes, 
Kyle Coe 

Ushers: Tim Thrower, Richard Whisenant, Jim-
mie Tyler, Shorty Humphries  

Soundroom - Entire Month of August, 2025 

Trey Hughes, Bradley Randall 

Wednesday, August 13, 2025  

Sing: Brady Brooks 

Prayer: Nick Garrett 

Online Resources - Web Page: www.arabcofc.org 

 Worship Times  
 Sunday Bible Classes 9:30 a.m.     

Sunday Worship 10:30 a.m. 

 Sunday Evening Worship - 6:00 p.m. 

Wednesday Bible Study - 7:00 p.m. 

                
Ken’s Comments   

 
Brother Charles Box did a great job with his sermon last Wednesday night. Jimmy 
Holland, from Fort Payne, will be our speaker this week. Jimmy’s topic is “What 
Am I Growing?” Jimmy has been preaching full time for 20 years with the last 8 be-
ing at Fort Payne. Jimmy and his wife Lori have been married for 19 years and they 
have two children, Caleb and Callie. 
 
We had the privilege Monday of hosting the coaches from our school system as they 
had their annual meeting to kick off the year. I enjoyed the opportunity to speak to 
them about three very important passages: Ecclesiastes 9:10; Matthew 7:12; and Ec-
clesiastes 12:13. I’m thankful for these men and women and want to wish them and 
their teams a great year! 
 
I want to thank everyone who helped with this event. The food and homemade ice 
cream was delicious. You could tell that our coaches were really enjoying them-
selves. 
 
Please don’t forget the importance of our card list each week. Sonya and Lisa need 
your help putting together names and addresses. Be sure to call the office when you 
know of someone. Thanks to all who send cards to others. 
 
Verses about sincerity: 
1. I Corinthians 5:8. 
2. II Corinthians 1:12. 
3. I Peter 1:22. 
4. Joshua 24:14. 
5. I Timothy 1:5; II Timothy 1:5. 
6. Hebrews 10:22. 
7. Ephesians 6:24. 
 
As you have your devotionals this week please study these verses carefully. 
 
I am looking forward to another great Sunday with you. Our lesson is entitled, 
“Involvement - The Success of a Great Congregation.” I believe this message will 
be a great encouragement to all of us. 
 
Always remember how much Hannah and I love and appreciate you. Keep up your 
wonderful work! 

                                                                 
 



Members: Ellen Frazier, Ann Frey, Barbara Graves, Rebecca Gray, Joyce Johnson, Jean Kinney, Betty Nail, Ann Peters, Betty 

Reliford, Beverly Taylor, Nancy White    

Friends and Relatives: Mary Ann Bishop, Shelia Mahathey, Marty Moon, Monty Moon (Graves),  Kate  Rutledge, Mark 

Sims, Donna Wilson  

Nursing Homes or Shut Ins:  Shut Ins at Home - Pearline Hasting,  Paula Parker, Jean Kinney, Faye Westbrook, Peggy No-

len, Nancy Wood  

Special Prayer Requests 

• Pat Morgan recently fell. 
• Chad Robertson is recovering from kidney stone surgery and will 

have the stint removed Friday. 
• Pat Henry’s mother, Jeanette Warren has stopped walking and is re-

ceiving assistance at home. 
• Morgan McBrayer, had emergency appendectomy last week and is 

still in the hospital recovering. He is a friend of Tara Snow. 
• Verbon Farmer, brother-in-law of Fay Rives had a tumor removed 

from his brain last Tuesday. 
• Analeaha Dunaway is recovering from back surgery. 
• Anabeth Dunaway is recovering from back surgery. 
• Ellen Barnes has started chemo drops for her eye cancer. 
• Joe Norris is recovering from bladder surgery. 
• Kate Rutledge, sister-in-law of Warren Smith, has been diagnosed 

with pancreatic cancer.  
• Beverly Taylor - Please keep Beverly in your prayers for healing. 
• Harry Frey has been diagnosed with a slow form of  leukemia. 
• Max Henry, brother of Bruce Henry is scheduled for some more can-

cer treatments in just a few days. 
• Betty Reliford is undergoing cancer treatments. 
• Rickey Roe has been diagnosed with melanoma.  
• Joyce Johnson has moved to assisted living in Cullman. 
 

WINGS - (Women in God’s Service)  
(Ladies Wednesday Morning Bible Class will  

be August 20, 2025 at 10:30 a.m.       

 

Ladies Breakfast will be Tuesday, September 

2, 2025 at Backroads Diner at 8:30 a.m. 

 

Teachers are needed for all ages of our 

youth.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Announcements 

Number: 31 

 

Pat Morgan 
808 Colonial Drive 
Arab, AL 35016 

Pat recently fell and is bruised pretty bad on her face. No broken 
bones. Please keep this sweet lady in your prayers. 

Jeannette Warren 
799 Dove Circle 
Union Grove, AL 35175 

Sister Jeannette Warren, mother of Pat Henry, has stopped walk-
ing and is receiving assistance at home to help her. Cards of en-
couragement and prayers would be appreciated. 

  

  

  

Card List 

 
The Measure of Our Love 

 

Bible Study……….102  
A.M. Worship…….165  
 P.M. Worship…….109 

Mid-week Bible Study.....105  7-30-25   
 
 

Last Week 
Contribution……..$12,115.00 
Budget…………...$8,775.00 

 
Budget Balance 

Contribution……..$268,159.57 
Budget…………...$272,025.00 

 
Budget For 2025 

$456,300.00  
 

 

Our Mission Work 
Demar Elam - Philippines 

Ron Gilbert - Africa 

Robert Martin - Pacific Islands 

Brint Rice - Backwoods International    
                                 Christian Camp 

Preacher Training School - Philippines  

Steve Worley - Nigeria 

Daniel Gaines - Tanzania Missions 

Celebration for July and 

August Birthday’s and 

Anniversaries will be     

Sunday,  August, 10th af-

ter the evening service. 

   

 
 

Elders & Deacons 

Elders Meeting Schedule: Our Elders meet 
every 2nd and 4th Sunday afternoons of the 
month at the Church building. If you need to 
meet with them, please let them know.  
 
 

Men’s Breakfast - Saturday, August 9th at 
8:00 a.m. at Town and Country. 
 
 
Men’s Luncheon - Friday, August 29th, 12:00 
noon at Grumpy’s. 
 

 

 
                                                                                   

 

 

 

 

 


